
  
 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

11th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It’s been another great week with lots of hard work in the sunshine. 

 

Autism Accreditation 

On Tuesday we welcomed some assessors in from The National Autistic Society to visit the school 

and observe sessions as part of our Autism Accreditation reassessment. We will receive the full report 

in mid-September but I wanted to share with you that you should all be very proud of your children. 

The assessors told us that they were made to feel very welcome by the staff and the students. The 

friendliness, politeness and welcome they showed was exemplary. There will be more information that 

we can share with you once we have our report.  

Thank you also to everyone who filled in surveys, spoke to the assessors either online or in person 

when they were at the gate on Tuesday afternoon.  

 

End of Term 

A reminder about end of term events taking place next week: 

Tuesday 15th July – Sports Day 

Belair, Sunray and Neptune – 9.45 

Mint & Brenchley – 11.15 

Rye & Burgess – 11.45 

Friday 18th July – Whole school Carnival from 2pm 

 

Our last day is Tuesday 22nd July. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 


